TO:

City Attorney's Communication #2018-334
December 28, 2017

Robert A. McCaughan, Public Works Director

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

As requested in your memorandum dated December 19, 2017, Public Works Department
Memorandum No. 2019-14, the following form of Ordinance, relative to the above-referenced

Ordinance Approving Southeast Florida Governmental Purchasing Cooperative

Group Agreement for Fertilizer

matter, has been prepared and is attached:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA AUTHORIZING THE APPROVAL OF A
CONTRACT WITH SITEONE LANDSCAPE SUPPLY, HOWARD
FERTILIZER & CHEMICAL CO., INC.,, SUNNILAND FERTILIZER
CORP., HELENA CHEMICAL CO., RESIDEX LLC, DIAMOND R
FERTILIZER CO. INC. AND HARRELL’S, LLC FOR THE PURCHASE
OF FERTILIZER AS NEEDED, PURSUANT TO THE PRICING, TERMS
AND CONDITIONS AS PROVIDED FOR IN TOWN OF DAVIE,
FLORIDA, RFP NO. B-17-124, ISSUED ON BEHALF OF THE
SOUTHEAST FLORIDA GOVERNMENTAL PURCHASING
COOPERATIVE, IN THE APPROXIMATE AMOUNT OF $35,000 PER
YEAR; PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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